
HOLBROOK ACADEMY 

 

 
 

Ipswich Road, Holbrook, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP9 2QX.           
Tel:  01473 328317     Email: office@holbrookacademy.org 

Website: www.holbrookacademy.org 
Company Number    07654882 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

September 2024 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer. 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Information and Post 16 Evening 
 
We will be holding a Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 26th September 2024.   
 
The evening will take place from 5.30pm to 7.00pm in the main hall and surrounding 
classrooms. This is an informal event and a chance to speak to providers about Post 16 
options. Representatives from the following organisations will be in available to provide 
advice and guidance for students: - 
    
Suffolk One            Colchester 6th Form College 
Northgate 6th Form          Kesgrave High School 
Suffolk New College          Colchester Institute 
St Joseph 6th Form                 Needham Market Football Academy   
Ipswich High School               Ipswich Town Foundation  
Ministry of Defence  

 
Over the coming weeks and months, students in Year 11 will need to consider their Post 16 
destinations and complete the application process.  It is important that students research all 
the options open to them.  
 
During their final year at Holbrook, I will be on hand to answer questions and assist students 
with any support and guidance they need as they take their first steps into further education.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to this evening. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Rogers 

 
Mr S Rogers 
Careers Lead 
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